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Hi, I just wanted to make a suggestion about the Developing an Aboriginal Empowerment Strategy 

for The WA Government. 

Were it says putting culture at the centre, Family should be at the centre. Nothing is more important 

than family. Without a strong family base then culture is weak. 

 

Kind regards, Josh Rivers 

 


